College Station Independent School District

Success...each life...each day...each hour

MEMORANDUM J\,)fv/

To: Mike Martindale, Superintendent

From: Amy Drozd, Chief Financial Office @/

Date: July 15, 2020

Subject: Interlocal agreement with the City of College Station for Ambulance
Service

Agenda Item: J—-4.

BACKGROUND

For the safety and well being of CSISD student athletes, staff, and our visiting athletes, it is
recommended that ambulance services be readily available during football games. In the past,
this service has been provided by the City of College Station Fire Department at no charge to the
District. Due to the growth of the City of College Station and the increasing demands on its staff
that are on duty, it has become necessary for them to bring in off-duty emergency trained
personnel for this service. This results in additional staffing cost for the City of College Station. It
has been communicated that there will need to be a charge for this service to continue.

RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended that the College Station ISD Board of Trustees approve the attached Interlocal
Agreement for ambulance services.

Amy Drozd 1812 Welsh Avenue Mike Martindale
Chief Financial Officer College Station, TX 77840 Superintendent of Schools
979-764-5400 -- www.csisd.org



